
NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF FINAL MAP 

The Final Map of Miller Village Subdivision was submitted on June 22, 2017 to the City 
Engineer.  In accordance with City Code Section 19-28, notice is hereby provided to the 
City Council that the subdivision map of Miller Village Subdivision is being reviewed for 
final approval. 

The Miller Village Subdivision is located on the north side of Dennis Lane, east of 
Barnes Road and west of Elwin Lane. Miller Village Subdivision is a proposal to 
subdivide 1.0 acre parcel into eight single family residential lots. Proposed lot sizes will 
range from 3,836 square feet to 9,293 square feet. 

The City Engineer shall approve or deny the final map within 10 working days following 
the City Council meeting of July 17, 2018.  
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